Creekside Elementary | 604-543-9132 | Principal: Ms. M Geddes
PAC Meeting — Thursday, May 13, 2021 at 8:30-9:00

At the front of the school outside by flag pole. Twelve parents in attendance.

Budget

Pauleen Prasad moved that the $100 given to teachers for field trips be transferred into classroom
accounts due to Covid. Seconded by Mr. Gadri. All parents voted in favour.

Action: Erin will transfer money from PAC Field Trips to PAC Classroom.

Principal’s Report

e Yearbooks for $15 rather than class photos.

e Sports Day will be organized by grade group teachers.

e Track and Field has been very successful and well attended by students.

e  Staff retiring this year: Ms. Randt, Mr. Doig and Susan Bell

e Not sure about Sept and whether or not, Blended Learning will be offered.

e Some discussion by parents about Covid exposures in the school and safety protocols.

Need new Executive Members. There was some discussion and then:
President — Pauline Prasad
Vice President — Mr. Gadri

Treasurer — Gurmanjot Dhunna

Thank you to all the parents who attended and especially to those parents who took on an executive
role this year and those volunteering for next year. We really do need and appreciate your support.



